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This is the story of a quest – a journey down the red highway.

On returning from a war zone, Nicolas Rothwell begins to explore the deserts and towns, sleepy coastline
and hidden worlds of Australia’s north. As he travels, his journey gathers momentum and finds a shape. He
has unforgettable, even mystical encounters: with a priest, an explorer, a collector and a hunter. It becomes a
quest – for knowledge and a sense of home – that builds to a stunning culmination.

Nicolas Rothwell is among Australia’s most gifted writers, and The Red Highway is a one-of-a-kind book. It
explores death, friendship, travel and art, and evokes a unique and mesmerising part of the country.

"Rothwell’s calm wondering at what he sees and hears on his travels left me with a feeling of
enchantment."—Robert Dessaix

“A masterful and unforgettable book.”—Pico Iyer

“Rothwell is a caster of spells.”—Australian Book Review

Nicolas Rothwell is the award-winning author of Wings of the Kite-Hawk; The Red Highway, Journeys to the
Interior and Another Country. He is the northern correspondent for The Australian.
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From reader reviews:

Linda Enders:

Do you have favorite book? When you have, what is your favorite's book? Book is very important thing for
us to learn everything in the world. Each e-book has different aim or perhaps goal; it means that book has
different type. Some people sense enjoy to spend their time and energy to read a book. They are really
reading whatever they have because their hobby is usually reading a book. Consider the person who don't
like reading a book? Sometime, individual feel need book whenever they found difficult problem or maybe
exercise. Well, probably you will want this The Red Highway.

Pamela Steele:

The book The Red Highway give you a sense of feeling enjoy for your spare time. You should use to make
your capable much more increase. Book can being your best friend when you getting stress or having big
problem with the subject. If you can make looking at a book The Red Highway being your habit, you can get
more advantages, like add your current capable, increase your knowledge about a number of or all subjects.
You may know everything if you like start and read a publication The Red Highway. Kinds of book are a lot
of. It means that, science reserve or encyclopedia or other folks. So , how do you think about this
publication?

Eloise Torres:

Nowadays reading books become more and more than want or need but also become a life style. This
reading habit give you lot of advantages. Associate programs you got of course the knowledge the particular
information inside the book in which improve your knowledge and information. The info you get based on
what kind of e-book you read, if you want drive more knowledge just go with training books but if you want
feel happy read one together with theme for entertaining for example comic or novel. The particular The Red
Highway is kind of guide which is giving the reader unstable experience.

Janet Thaxton:

A lot of people always spent their very own free time to vacation or even go to the outside with them
household or their friend. Do you realize? Many a lot of people spent these people free time just watching
TV, or maybe playing video games all day long. If you would like try to find a new activity honestly, that is
look different you can read some sort of book. It is really fun for yourself. If you enjoy the book which you
read you can spent all day every day to reading a reserve. The book The Red Highway it doesn't matter what
good to read. There are a lot of individuals who recommended this book. We were holding enjoying reading
this book. Should you did not have enough space to create this book you can buy the actual e-book. You can
m0ore easily to read this book out of your smart phone. The price is not to cover but this book offers high
quality.
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